
Ringsfield C of E Primary School 

The autumn term has been very busy with the children taking part in lots of exciting 

activities and events.  

Our Reception class had a super time during their visit to the Playhouse theatre, in Norwich 

to see the Tiger That Came to Tea. This experience added an extra dimension to this much 

loved children’s classic and they have produced some terrific writing and art work based on 

the story.  

In KS1 the children worked exceptionally hard to produce some fantastic Christmas tree 

decorations for the school’s entry into Beccles Christmas Tree Festival. The project really 

helped them to develop their DT skills. They also thoroughly enjoyed their visit to the 

Elizabethan House and the Time and Time museum. This experience enabled them to 

deepen their understanding of chronology and gave them the opportunity to compare and 

contrast toys from the Victorian period with toys today.  

 

 

The children in years 3 and 4 are all very keen on sport and this term they have been able 

to showcase their skills during the Matball and Unihoc tournaments. In PE lessons they have 

focused on working well as a team and always strive to do their best.  

In upper KS2 the children have developed their appreciation of road safety by completing 

the ‘Bikeablility’ cycling proficiency course. All the participants passed at level 2.  They were 

also complimented on their engagement with the training and their politeness and good 

manners. Our Road Safety Officers have also been actively raising the profile of road safety 

by organising a very successful poster competition. The winning posters have been 

prominently displayed around the school.  

 

 


